

Class: 4 Subject: English Maximum Marks: 40 Time: 2 Hours

Student Name :	Class & Section :	Date:

General Instructions

- Attempt all the questions.
- Do not write the answers on the question paper.

Part 1 - Vocabulary

Questions 1-10

Match each word or phrase with its meaning. {10x1}

Wol	Word or phrase		
0	Region		
1.	Grand		
2.	Illegal		
3.	Fur		
4.	Enroll		
5.	Laid out		
6.	Stripes		
7.	Lead		
8.	Fortunately		
9.	Shaggy		
10.	Protecting		

Me	aning
A.	The soft, thick coat of hair that some animals have
B.	Sign up
C.	Long narrow bands of colour
D.	Not allowed by law
E.	Large and beautiful
F.	Untidy, not neat
G.	A large area of land
H.	Keeping something safe
I.	To be in the first place in a race
J.	Luckily
K.	Spread out something for people to see

Total marks - 10

Part 2 – Grammar

Ouestion 11-12

Identify the correct type of adverb for the underlined words. {2x1}

- 0. The children finished their work <u>quickly</u>.
- a. adverb of place b. adverb of manner
- 11. Rashmi is invited to her friend's party today evening.
- a. adverb of time b. adverb of place
- 12. Tigers often creep up <u>behind</u> a deer or a bison.
- a. adverb of manner b. adverb of place

Question 13-15

Complete the sentences with correct words from the bracket. $\{3x1\}$

- 0. Priya was here only for XXXX minutes. She was in hurry. (few minutes/many).
- 13. The shop did not have XXXX butter. (some/any)
- 14. I drank XXXX of juice. (a lot of/a few)
- 15. I had met her XXXX years ago. She had long hair then. (much/many)

Question 16-17

Make compound words for these phrases. {2x1}

- 0. a cloth that is laid on the table.
- 16. a boat that is driven by steam.
- 17. a person who tells stories.

Ouestion 18-20

Choose the correct verb from the box and complete the sentences with correct form of simple past tense. $\{3x1\}$

reach, play, talk, help

- 0. All children XXXX to decorate the classroom.
- 18. Jaya XXXX about her problems to her friend.
- 19. Tanveer and Tina XXXX in the garden all day.
- 20. Kiran XXXX school on time this morning.

Total Marks – 10

Part 3 - Reading

Ouestion 21

Read the passage and choose the correct option for the questions base on the passage. $\{5x1\}$

Octopuses are amazing creatures that live in oceans around the world. They are known for their soft bodies and eight long arms. One interesting fact about octopuses is that they can change color and texture to blend in with their surroundings. This helps them hide from predators and sneak up on prey!

Another cool feature of octopuses is their intelligence. They are considered one of the smartest invertebrates, capable of solving puzzles and escaping from aquariums. Some octopuses even use tools, such as coconut shells, to protect themselves or create shelters. Octopuses also have a unique way of moving. Instead of swimming in a straight line, they can shoot water from their bodies to propel themselves backward quickly. This is useful for escaping from danger!

Did you know that octopuses have three hearts? Two hearts pump blood to the gills, where it picks up oxygen, and the third heart pumps the oxygen-rich blood to the rest of the body. They also have blue blood, which helps them survive in deep ocean waters.

- 0. How many arms do octopuses have?
- a) Six
- b) Eight
- c) Ten
- d) Twelve
- 1. What ability allows octopuses to hide from predators?
- a) Swimming fast
- b) Changing colour and texture
- c) Making noise
- d) Burrowing in the sand
- 2. What are octopuses known for regarding their intelligence?
- a) Building nests
- b) Solving puzzles and escaping
- c) Communicating with dolphins
- d) Swimming long distances

3. How do octopuses move quickly to escape danger? a) By swimming forward b) By using their arms c) By shooting water from their bodies d) By crawling on the ocean floor 4. How many hearts do octopuses have? a) One b) Two c) Three d) Four 5. What colour is octopus blood? a) Red b) Green c) Blue d) Yellow Total Marks - 5 Part 4 – Writing **Question 22** Make a creative poster on 'Save Tigers'. **Total Marks - 5** <u>Part 5 – Literature</u> **Question 23-27** Write answers for the questions given below. $\{5x2\}$ 23. Why is the Hornbill Festival celebrated in Nagaland? 24. Where was Dorothy going? 25. Why was Dorothy astonished and delighted at the Tin castle?

Total Marks - 10

26. How do tigers hunt?

27. What is the reason behind tigers taking mud baths?



GRADE 4 - TERM 1 [2024-25]

Max. Marks: 40 Time: 2 Hours

NAME OF THE STUDENT -		
CLASS & SECTION	-	_ ROLL NO
DATE -		
SUBJECT -		
INVIGILATOR'S NAME		
INVIGILATOR'S SIGNATURE	-	
ТОТ	AL MARKS OBTA	AINED

Section	Maximum Mark	Mark obtained	1 st Evaluator	2 nd Evaluator	3 rd Evaluator
	Mark	obtained	Name & Signature	Name & Signature	Name &
Part 1	10				Signature
Part 2	10				
Part 3	05				
Part 4	05				
Part 5	10				
Total	40				

ANSWER SHEET

Student Name :	Class & section:	Date:

Voc	Vocabulary		Grammar 1		Grammar 2		
Write only the option of the correct answer		correct answer	Write only the option for the correct answer		Write only the answer for the blank space		
0	G	6		0 b		0	Few minutes
1		7		11		13	
2		8		12		14	
3		9				15	
4		10					
5							

Grammar 3 Write only the answer			mmar 4 te only the answer	21.	Reading Write only the option for the correct answer
0	tablecloth	0	helped	0	b
16		18		A	
17		19		В	
		20		С	
				D	
				E	

22. Writing	

Lite	erature
23	
20	
24	
25	
26	
27	